
Spring Nursery Curriculum Letter
Friday 19th July 2024

Growth and Creatures

Bear Cubs, Fox Cubs, Lion Cubs

Literacy
Communication
and Language

We will talk about our favourite topics and memories from Nursery, using the

photos we have taken through the year to remind us of all the fun we have had.

Phonics
We will use our phonics skills to read Bug Club books on the SmartBoard.

Maths, Literacy &
Curriculum

We will choose our favourite learning resources, to play with, clean, and pack away

for the holidays. We will get different activities out for each session so there will

be a wide range of activities to complete the year with.

Physical Development End of year party

Mrs Doggett has once again kindly offered to host end of term parties which will

include lots of fun activities.

Last Day of Term

We will do lots of dancing to our favourite Nursery tunes.

Dates for the term 23rd July - end of year parties hosted by Mrs Doggett

24th July - last day of term

As this is a half day for the whole school we have different timings for our sessions:

Bear Cubs - 8.45am - 10.45am Lion Cubs - 11.30am - 1.30pm Fox Cubs - 8.45am - 1.30pm

4th September - Reception home visits start

10th September - Reception staggered starts begin

14th September - Reception in school full time

Reminders HELPERS NEEDED!

We are still hoping for a couple more helpers for the afternoon party on 23rd July.

Learning at home
Look back through the years worth of newsletters and revisit any favourite website games and activities.

Thank you, the Nursery Team
Mrs Towner, Mrs Ludlam & Mrs Willmont


